
If you are registered to vote by mail in the 2025 General Election, you may cast a provisional ballot during 
early, in-person voting or on Election Day, which will be provided to you at your early voting location or 
polling place.  If you choose to vote by provisional ballot during early, in-person voting or on Election Day, 
you should not complete and return your mail-in ballot as doing so will result in your provisional 
ballot being rejected.  Learn more about provisional ballots at VOTE.NJ.GOV. If you no longer 
wish to receive a mail-in ballot, reach out to your County Clerk’s office for more information.
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